Development Clerk

From: zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org
Sent: Monday, October 15, 2018 3:16 PM

To: '‘Development Clerk'

Subject: FW: Home improvements

Eric A. Cooper

Zoning Inspector

Town of Canandaigua
ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org
585-394-1120 x2254

From: Tom Joynt <TJoynt@joyntpackaging.com>

Sent: Monday, October 15, 2018 2:20 PM

To: zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua org <zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org>; Brennan Marks <bmarks@marksengineering.com>; Karen Harris
<Karen_Harris@pittsford.monroe.edu>

Subject: Fwd: Home improvements

Hi Eric,

Please find below an approval email from my neighbor Bill Robinson to the South.

Best Regards,
Tom Joynt

Joynt Packaging International Inc.
Plasto-Cargal Ltd.

75 Victor Heights Parkway
Victor, NY 14564

585-330-5335
tjoynt@joyntpackaging.com




Www.joyntpackaging.com

———————— Original message --------

From: mainstay <mainstay@rochester.rr.com>
Date: 10/12/18 5:57 PM (GMT-05:00)

To: Tom Joynt <TJoynt@joyntpackaging.com>
Subject: Home improvements

Tom please inform the Town that your neighbor Bill is in complete agreement with your plans. | am in New Orleans helping my son with building plans. I'm
writing this on my cell phone. Bill.
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